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Texture Feature Extraction Techniques for Image Recognition 2019-10-24 the book
describes various texture feature extraction approaches and texture analysis
applications it introduces and discusses the importance of texture features and
describes various types of texture features like statistical structural signal
processed and model based it also covers applications related to texture
features such as facial imaging it is a valuable resource for machine vision
researchers and practitioners in different application areas
Recognition and Classification of Ancient Dwellings based on Elastic Grid and
GLCM 2018-08-31 rectangle algorithm is designed to extract ancient dwellings
from village satellite images according to their pixel features and shape
features for these unrecognized objects we need to distinguish them by further
extracting texture features of them in order to get standardized sample three
pre process operations including rotating operation scaling operation and
clipping operation are designed to unify their sizes and directions
Medical Image Processing for Improved Clinical Diagnosis 2019-07-19 in the
medical field there is a constant need to improve professionals abilities to
provide prompt and accurate diagnoses the use of image and pattern recognizing
software may provide support to medical professionals and enhance their
abilities to properly identify medical issues medical image processing for
improved clinical diagnosis provides emerging research exploring the
theoretical and practical aspects of computer based imaging and applications
within healthcare and medicine featuring coverage on a broad range of topics
such as biomedical imaging pattern recognition and medical diagnosis this book
is ideally designed for medical practitioners students researchers and others
in the medical and engineering fields seeking current research on the use of
images to enhance the accuracy of medical prognosis
Recent Trends in Image Processing and Pattern Recognition 2020-09-08 this three
volume set constitutes the refereed proceedings of the second international
conference on recent trends in image processing and pattern recognition rtip2r
2018 held in solapur india in december 2018 the 173 revised full papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 374 submissions the papers
are organized in topical sections in the tree volumes part i computer vision
and pattern recognition machine learning and applications and image processing
part ii healthcare and medical imaging biometrics and applications part iii
document image analysis image analysis in agriculture and data mining
information retrieval and applications
Evolution in Computational Intelligence 2019-06-05 this book presents the
proceedings of 8th international conference on frontiers of intelligent
computing theory and applications ficta 2020 which aims to bring together
researchers scientists engineers and practitioners to share new ideas and
experiences in the domain of intelligent computing theories with prospective
applications to various engineering disciplines the book is divided into two
volumes evolution in computational intelligence volume 1 and intelligent data
engineering and analytics volume 2 covering a broad range of topics in
computational intelligence the book features papers on theoretical as well as
practical aspects of areas such as ann and genetic algorithms computer
interaction intelligent control optimization evolutionary computing intelligent
e learning systems machine learning mobile computing and multi agent systems as
such it is a valuable reference resource for postgraduate students in various
engineering disciplines
Image Texture Analysis 2024-02-05 this useful textbook reference presents an
accessible primer on the fundamentals of image texture analysis as well as an
introduction to the k views model for extracting and classifying image textures
divided into three parts the book opens with a review of existing models and
algorithms for image texture analysis before delving into the details of the k
views model the work then concludes with a discussion of popular deep learning
methods for image texture analysis topics and features provides self test
exercises in every chapter describes the basics of image texture texture
features and image texture classification and segmentation examines a selection
of widely used methods for measuring and extracting texture features and
various algorithms for texture classification explains the concepts of
dimensionality reduction and sparse representation discusses view based
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approaches to classifying images introduces the template for the k views
algorithm as well as a range of variants of this algorithm reviews several
neural network models for deep machine learning and presents a specific focus
on convolutional neural networks this introductory text on image texture
analysis is ideally suitable for senior undergraduate and first year graduate
students of computer science who will benefit from the numerous clarifying
examples provided throughout the work
Multidimensional Signals, Augmented Reality and Information Technologies
2018-06-08 this book features a collection of high quality peer reviewed
research papers presented at second world conference on intelligent and 3 d
technologies wci3dt 2023 held in china during may 26 28 2023 the book provides
an opportunity to researchers and academia as well as practitioners from
industry to publish their ideas and recent research development work on all
aspects of 3d imaging technologies and artificial intelligence their
applications and other related areas the book presents ideas and the works of
scientists engineers educators and students from all over the world from
institutions and industries
Smart and Innovative Trends in Next Generation Computing Technologies
2022-04-21 the two volume set ccis 827 and 828 constitutes the thoroughly
refereed proceedings of the third international conference on next generation
computing technologies ngct 2017 held in dehradun india in october 2017 the 135
full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 948 submissions
there were organized in topical sections named smart and innovative trends in
communication protocols and standards smart and innovative trends in
computational intelligence and data science smart and innovative trends in
image processing and machine vision smart innovative trends in natural language
processing for indian languages smart innovative trends in security and privacy
Recent Advances in Manufacturing Modelling and Optimization 2017-03-16 this
book presents the selected proceedings of 2nd international conference on
recent advances in manufacturing ram 2021 the book provides insights to current
research trends and opportunities in modelling and optimization of
manufacturing processes and systems the topics covered include modelling
analysis computing and simulation traditional and non traditional optimization
techniques surface coating methods additive manufacturing processes cad cam
robotics and automation welding and joining processes supply chain management
and cae and reverse engineering this book will be a good reference for
beginners researchers and professionals interested in modelling and
optimization related to manufacturing engineering and related fields
Information Science and Applications 2017 2019-11-05 this book contains
selected papers from the 8th international conference on information science
and applications icisa 2017 and provides a snapshot of the latest issues
encountered in technical convergence and convergences of security technology it
explores how information science is core to most current research industrial
and commercial activities and consists of contributions covering topics
including ubiquitous computing networks and information systems multimedia and
visualization middleware and operating systems security and privacy data mining
and artificial intelligence software engineering and technology the proceedings
introduce the most recent information technology and ideas applications and
problems related to technology convergence illustrated through case studies and
reviews converging existing security techniques through this volume readers
will gain an understanding of the current state of the art information
strategies and technologies of convergence security the intended readerships
are researchers in academia industry and other research institutes focusing on
information science and technology
Big Data in Multimodal Medical Imaging 2022-09-16 there is an urgent need to
develop and integrate new statistical mathematical visualization and
computational models with the ability to analyze big data in order to retrieve
useful information to aid clinicians in accurately diagnosing and treating
patients the main focus of this book is to review and summarize state of the
art big data and deep learning approaches to analyze and integrate multiple
data types for the creation of a decision matrix to aid clinicians in the early
diagnosis and identification of high risk patients for human diseases and
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disorders leading researchers will contribute original research book chapters
analyzing efforts to solve these important problems
Machine Learning and AI Techniques in Interactive Medical Image Analysis 2024
the healthcare industry is predominantly moving towards affordable accessible
and quality health care all organizations are striving to build communication
compatibility among the wide range of devices that have operated independently
recent developments in electronic devices have boosted the research in the
medical imaging field it incorporates several medical imaging techniques and
achieves an important goal for health improvement all over the world despite
the significant advances in high resolution medical instruments physicians
cannot always obtain the full amount of information directly from the equipment
outputs and a large amount of data cannot be easily exploited without a
computer machine learning and ai techniques in interactive medical image
analysis discusses how clinical efficiency can be improved by investigating the
different types of intelligent techniques and systems to get more reliable and
accurate diagnostic conclusions this book further introduces segmentation
techniques to locate suspicious areas in medical images and increase the
segmentation accuracy covering topics such as computer aided detection
intelligent techniques and machine learning this premier reference source is a
dynamic resource for it specialists computer scientists diagnosticians imaging
specialists medical professionals hospital administrators medical students
medical technicians librarians researchers and academicians
Proceedings of the 2nd International Conference on Neural Networks and Machine
Learning 2023 (ICNNML 2023) 2023-08-02 the agriculture industry is facing
significant challenges in meeting the increasing demand for food while also
ensuring sustainable development traditional agricultural methods are not
equipped to meet the demands of the modern world to overcome these challenges
advanced technologies and ai equipped iot applications in high tech agriculture
provides an in depth analysis of the opportunities and challenges for ai
powered management tools and iot equipped techniques for the high tech
agricultural ecosystem the handbook of research on ai equipped iot applications
in high tech agriculture explores advanced methodologies models techniques
technologies and applications along with the concepts of real time supporting
systems to help agricultural producers adjust plans or schedules for taking
care of their farms additionally it discusses the role of iot technologies and
ai applications in agricultural ecosystems and their potential to improve
product quality and market competitiveness the book includes discussions on the
application of blockchain biotechnology drones robotics data analytics and
visualization in high tech agriculture it is an essential reference for anyone
interested in the future of high tech agriculture including agricultural
analysts investment analysts scholars researchers academics professionals
engineers and students
Handbook of Research on AI-Equipped IoT Applications in High-Tech Agriculture
2023-11-09 this book features high quality research papers presented at the
international conference of mechanical and robotic engineering congress on
control robotics and mechatronics crm 2023 jointly organized by modi institute
of technology kota india and soft computing research society india during 25 26
march 2023 this book discusses the topics such as combustion and fuels controls
and dynamics fluid mechanics i c engines and automobile engineering machine
design mechatronics rotor dynamics solid mechanics thermodynamics and
combustion engineering composite material aerodynamics aerial vehicles missiles
and robots automatic design and manufacturing artificial intelligence unmanned
aerial vehicles autonomous robotic vehicles evolutionary robotics humanoids
hardware architecture industrial robotics intelligent control systems
microsensors and actuators multi robots systems neural decoding algorithms
neural networks for mobile robots space robotics control theory and
applications model predictive control variable structure control and
decentralized control
Proceedings of Congress on Control, Robotics, and Mechatronics 2023-10-05 this
reference text presents the knowledge base of computer vision and soft
computing techniques with their applications for sustainable developments
features covers a variety of deep learning architectures useful for computer
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vision tasks demonstrates the use of different soft computing techniques and
their applications for different computer vision tasks highlights the unified
strengths of hybrid techniques based on deep learning and soft computing taken
together that give the interpretable adaptive and optimized solution to a given
problem addresses the different issues and further research opportunities in
computer vision and soft computing describes all the concepts with practical
examples and case studies with appropriate performance measures that validate
the applicability of the respective technique to a certain domain considers
recent real word problems and the prospective solutions to these problems this
book will be useful to researchers students faculty and industry personnel who
are eager to explore the power of deep learning and soft computing for
different computer vision tasks
Applied Computer Vision and Soft Computing with Interpretable AI 2017-10-30
hybrid intelligent techniques for pattern analysis and understanding outlines
the latest research on the development and application of synergistic
approaches to pattern analysis in real world scenarios an invaluable resource
for lecturers researchers and graduates students in computer science and
engineering this book covers a diverse range of hybrid intelligent techniques
including image segmentation character recognition human behavioral analysis
hyperspectral data processing and medical image analysis
Hybrid Intelligent Techniques for Pattern Analysis and Understanding 2018-11-09
this book constitutes the refereed conference proceedings of the 12th
international conference on multi disciplinary trends in artificial
intelligence miwai 2018 held in hanoi vietnam in november 2018 the 16 full
papers presented together with 9 short papers were carefully reviewed and
selected from 65 submissions they are organized in the following topical
sections control planning and scheduling pattern recognition knowledge mining
software applications strategy games and others
Multi-disciplinary Trends in Artificial Intelligence 2022-06-02 the book
intelligent healthcare infrastructure algorithms and management cover a wide
range of research topics on innovative intelligent healthcare solutions and
advancements with the latest research developments data analytics are relevant
for healthcare to meet many technical challenges and issues that need to be
addressed to realize this potential the advanced healthcare systems have to be
upgraded with new capabilities such as data analytics machine learning
intelligent decision making and more professional services the internet of
things helps to design and develop intelligent healthcare solutions assisted by
security data analytics and machine learning this book will provide federated
learning data driven infrastructure design analytical approaches and
technological solutions with case studies for smart healthcare this book aims
to attract works on multidisciplinary research spanning across computer science
and engineering environmental studies services urban planning and development
healthcare social sciences and industrial engineering on technologies case
studies novel approaches and visionary ideas related to data driven innovative
learning and computing solutions and big medical data powered applications to
cope with the real world challenges for building smart healthcare sectors main
features Ø immersive technologies in healthcare Ø internet of medical things Ø
federated learning algorithms Ø explainable ai in pervasive healthcare Ø new
management principles using biomedical data Ø secured healthcare management
systems this book aims to set up a better understanding of data scientists
researchers and technologists under innovative digital health the reader can
find out existing research challenges current market trends and low cost
technologies to smoothly address the digital health issue
Intelligent Healthcare 2019-07-19 arthritis is the most familiar element of
disability in the world at a rate of 20 million people in the us are suffering
from arthritis it characterizes around 200 rheumatic diseases and conditions
that influence joints the tissues surround the joint and other connective
tissue
Study of Early Prediction and Classification of Arthritis Disease using Soft
Computing Techniques 2015-11-03 this handbook is organized under three major
parts the first part of this handbook deals with multimedia security for
emerging applications the chapters include basic concepts of multimedia tools
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and applications biological and behavioral biometrics effective multimedia
encryption and secure watermarking techniques for emerging applications an
adaptive face identification approach for android mobile devices and multimedia
using chaotic and perceptual hashing function the second part of this handbook
focuses on multimedia processing for various potential applications the chapter
includes a detail survey of image processing based automated glaucoma detection
techniques and role of de noising recent study of dictionary learning based
image reconstruction techniques for analyzing the big medical data brief
introduction of quantum image processing and it applications a segmentation
less efficient alzheimer detection approach object recognition image
enhancements and de noising techniques for emerging applications improved
performance of image compression approach and automated detection of eye
related diseases using digital image processing the third part of this handbook
introduces multimedia applications the chapter includes the extensive survey on
the role of multimedia in medicine and multimedia forensics classification a
finger based authentication system for e health security analysis of recently
developed deep learning techniques for emotion and activity recognition further
the book introduce a case study on change of ecg according to time for user
identification role of multimedia in big data cloud computing the internet of
things iot and blockchain environment in detail for real life applications this
handbook targets researchers policy makers programmers and industry
professionals in creating new knowledge for developing efficient techniques
framework for multimedia applications advanced level students studying computer
science specifically security and multimedia will find this book useful as a
reference
Handbook of Multimedia Information Security: Techniques and Applications
2023-10-24 conventional computational methods and even the latest soft
computing paradigms often fall short in their ability to offer solutions to
many real world problems due to uncertainty imprecision and circumstantial data
hybrid intelligent computing is a paradigm that addresses these issues to a
considerable extent the handbook of research on advanced hybrid intelligent
techniques and applications highlights the latest research on various issues
relating to the hybridization of artificial intelligence practical applications
and best methods for implementation focusing on key interdisciplinary
computational intelligence research dealing with soft computing techniques
pattern mining data analysis and computer vision this book is relevant to the
research needs of academics it specialists and graduate level students
Proceedings of the NIELIT’s International Conference on Communication,
Electronics and Digital Technology 2021-03-27 this book divided into two
volumes originates from techno societal 2022 the 4th international conference
on advanced technologies for societal applications maharashtra india the
conference brings together faculty members from various engineering colleges to
solve relevant regional problems in india under the guidance of eminent
researchers from various reputed organizations the focus of volume i is on
technologies that help develop and improve society with particular emphasis on
sensor and ict based technologies for the betterment of people technologies for
agriculture and healthcare micro and nano technological applications as well as
artificial intelligence and big data volume ii delves into commercially
successful rural and agricultural technologies engineering for rural
development ict based societal applications manufacturing and fabrication
processes for societal applications material science composites and sensor
image and data driven societal technologies this conference aims to provide a
platform for innovators to share their best practices or products developed to
solve specific local problems which in turn may inspire other researchers to
solve similar problems in their regions additionally technologies proposed by
expert researchers may find applications in different regions making it a
multidisciplinary platform for reporting innovations at different levels in
science engineering and technology
Handbook of Research on Advanced Hybrid Intelligent Techniques and Applications
2023-02-22 this three volume set ccis 1367 1368 constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 5th international conference on computer vision and image
processing cvip 2020 held in prayagraj india in december 2020 due to the covid
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19 pandemic the conference was partially held online the 134 papers papers were
carefully reviewed and selected from 352 submissions the papers present recent
research on such topics as biometrics forensics content protection image
enhancement super resolution restoration motion and tracking image or video
retrieval image image video processing for autonomous vehicles video scene
understanding human computer interaction document image analysis face iris
emotion sign language and gesture recognition 3d image video processing action
and event detection recognition medical image and video analysis vision based
human gait analysis remote sensing and more
Techno-societal 2022 2023-12-15 this book features high quality research papers
presented at the 3rd international conference on sustainable expert systems
icses 2022 held in nepal during september 9 10 2022 the book focuses on the
research information related to artificial intelligence sustainability and
expert systems applied in almost all the areas of industries government sectors
and educational institutions worldwide the main thrust of the book is to
publish the conference papers that deal with the design implementation
development testing and management of intelligent and sustainable expert
systems and also to provide both theoretical and practical guidelines for the
deployment of these systems
Computer Vision and Image Processing 2021-01-01 this book presents the
proceedings of the international conference on emerging research in computing
information communication and applications ercica 2023 the conference provides
an interdisciplinary forum for researchers professional engineers and
scientists educators and technologists to discuss debate and promote research
and technology in the upcoming areas of computing information communication and
their applications some of the topics include the internet of things iot
wireless communications image and video processing parallel and distributed
computing and smart grid applications among others the book discusses these
emerging research areas providing a valuable resource for researchers and
practicing engineers alike
Proceedings of Third International Conference on Sustainable Expert Systems
2022-11-15 recent advancements in the technology of medical imaging such as ct
and mri scanners are making it possible to create more detailed 3d and 4d
images these powerful images require vast amounts of digital data to help with
the diagnosis of the patient artificial intelligence ai must play a vital role
in supporting with the analysis of this medical imaging data but it will only
be viable as long as healthcare professionals and ai interact to embrace deep
thinking platforms such as automation in the identification of diseases in
patients ai innovation in medical imaging diagnostics is an essential reference
source that examines ai applications in medical imaging that can transform
hospitals to become more efficient in the management of patient treatment plans
through the production of faster imaging and the reduction of radiation dosages
through the pet and spect imaging modalities the book also explores how data
clusters from these images can be translated into small data packages that can
be accessed by healthcare departments to give a real time insight into patient
care and required interventions featuring research on topics such as assistive
healthcare cancer detection and machine learning this book is ideally designed
for healthcare administrators radiologists data analysts computer science
professionals medical imaging specialists diagnosticians medical professionals
researchers and students
Advances in Computing and Information 2021-09-30 this book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the fourth international conference on futuristic
trends in network and communication technologies ftnct 2021 the prime aim of
the conference is to invite researchers from different domains of network and
communication technologies to a single platform to showcase their research
ideas the selected papers are organized in topical sections on network and
computing technologies wireless networks and internet of things iot futuristic
computing technologies communication technologies security and privacy the
volume will serve as a reference resource for researchers and practitioners in
academia and industry
AI Innovation in Medical Imaging Diagnostics 2023-01-25 data science is an
emerging field and innovations in it need to be explored for the success of
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society 5 0 this book not only focuses on the practical applications of data
science to achieve computational excellence but also digs deep into the issues
and implications of intelligent systems this book highlights innovations in
data science to achieve computational excellence that can optimize performance
of smart applications the book focuses on methodologies framework design issues
tools architectures and technologies necessary to develop and understand data
science and its emerging applications in the present era data science and
innovations for intelligent systems computational excellence and society 5 0 is
useful for the research community start up entrepreneurs academicians data
centered industries and professeurs who are interested in exploring innovations
in varied applications and the areas of data science
Futuristic Trends in Networks and Computing Technologies 2020-02-08 this book
gathers outstanding research papers presented at the international conference
on information and communication technology for development icictd 2022 held on
july 29 30 2022 at the institute of information and communication technology
iict khulna university of engineering technology kuet khulna bangladesh the
topics covered are ict in health care ict in e commerce e governance collective
intelligence soft computing optimization cloud computing machine learning
intelligent software robotics data science data security big data analytics and
iot information systems computer network algorithms and natural language
processing
Data Science and Innovations for Intelligent Systems 2024-06-28 this book
gathers selected papers presented at the 4th international conference on
artificial intelligence and evolutionary computations in engineering systems
held at the srm institute of science and technology kattankulathur chennai
india from 11 to 13 april 2019 it covers advances and recent developments in
various computational intelligence techniques with an emphasis on the design of
communication systems in addition it shares valuable insights into advanced
computational methodologies such as neural networks fuzzy systems evolutionary
algorithms hybrid intelligent systems uncertain reasoning techniques and other
machine learning methods and their application to decision making and problem
solving in mobile and wireless communication networks
Proceedings of International Conference on Information and Communication
Technology for Development 2023-01-01 dental image processing for person
identification focuses on using digital dental x rays or photographs to
establish a person s identity each person has a unique dental signature defined
by the number of teeth their position shape size and any dental work like
fillings crowns or implants similar to general dental processing initial steps
involve noise reduction and image enhancement for better analysis extracted
features are compared to a database of dental records which could be antemortem
pre mortem x rays of a missing person or postmortem x rays of unidentified
remains matching algorithms analyze the similarity between features while not a
foolproof method dental image processing can provide strong evidence for
identification especially when combined with other forensic techniques like dna
analysis overall dental image processing offers a promising tool for forensic
identification particularly when used alongside other methods
Artificial Intelligence and Evolutionary Computations in Engineering Systems
2024 this volume constitutes the refereed proceedings of the first
international conference on computing communication and learning cocole 2022
held in warangal india in october 2022 the 25 full papers and 1 short paper
presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 117 submissions the cocole
conference focuses on three broad areas of computer science and other allied
branches namely computing communication and learning
An Overview of Dental Image Processing Techniques 2021-11-22 the book presents
advancements in computational intelligence in perception with healthcare
applications besides the concepts theory and applications in various domains of
healthcare systems including decision making in healthcare management disease
diagnosis and electronic health records will be presented in a lucid manner to
achieve these objectives both theoretical advances and its applications to
healthcare problems will be stressed upon this has been done to make the edited
book more flexible and to stimulate further research interest in topics the
book is divided into four sections such as theoretical foundation of
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computational intelligence techniques computational intelligence in analyzing
health data computational intelligence in electronic health record ehr and
computational intelligence in ethical issues in health care
Computing, Communication and Learning 2021-09-04 this book gathers outstanding
papers presented at the international conference on data science and
applications icdsa 2021 organized by soft computing research society scrs and
jadavpur university kolkata india from april 10 to 11 2021 it covers
theoretical and empirical developments in various areas of big data analytics
big data technologies decision tree learning wireless communication wireless
sensor networking bioinformatics and systems artificial neural networks deep
learning genetic algorithms data mining fuzzy logic optimization algorithms
image processing computational intelligence in civil engineering and creative
computing
Computational Intelligence in Healthcare Informatics 2013-09-13 this book
features high quality research papers presented at the 3rd international
conference on computational intelligence in pattern recognition cipr 2021 held
at the institute of engineering and management kolkata west bengal india on 24
25 april 2021 it includes practical development experiences in various areas of
data analysis and pattern recognition focusing on soft computing technologies
clustering and classification algorithms rough set and fuzzy set theory
evolutionary computations neural science and neural network systems image
processing combinatorial pattern matching social network analysis audio and
video data analysis data mining in dynamic environments bioinformatics hybrid
computing big data analytics and deep learning it also provides innovative
solutions to the challenges in these areas and discusses recent developments
Proceedings of International Conference on Data Science and Applications
2013-03-15 pes college of engineering is organizing an international conference
on emerging research in electronics computer science and technology icerect 12
in mandya and merging the event with golden jubilee of the institute the
proceedings of the conference presents high quality peer reviewed articles from
the field of electronics computer science and technology the book is a
compilation of research papers from the cutting edge technologies and it is
targeted towards the scientific community actively involved in research
activities
Computational Intelligence in Pattern Recognition 2021-01-02 this book
constitutes the refereed post proceedings of the 9th international conference
on adaptive multimedia retrieval amr 2011 held in barcelona spain in july 2011
the 9 revised full papers and the invited contribution presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from numerous submissions the papers cover topics ranging
from theoretical work to practical implementations and its evaluation most of
them dealing with audio or music media they are organized in topical sections
on evaluation and user studies audio and music image retrieval and similarity
and music
Emerging Research in Electronics, Computer Science and Technology this book
constitutes the proceedings of the 8th international conference on big data
analytics bda 2020 which took place during december 15 18 2020 in sonepat india
the 11 full and 3 short papers included in this volume were carefully reviewed
and selected from 48 submissions the book also contains 4 invited and 3
tutorial papers the contributions were organized in topical sections named as
follows data science systems data science architectures big data analytics in
healthcare information interchange of data resources and business analytics
Adaptive Multimedia Retrieval. Large-Scale Multimedia Retrieval and Evaluation
Big Data Analytics
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